
 

 

  G8 Environment Ministers Meeting Commemorate Symposium  

“SATOYAMA from Asia” 
 

Ministry of the Environment is holding a Symposium, G8 Environment Ministers 
Meeting Commemorate Symposium “SATOYAMA from Asia”, at the Museum of 
Nature and Human Activities, Hyogo on April 26, 2008.  
In this symposium, we will discuss how we can promote and 
propose ”SATOYAMA” as a model of conservation and sustainable use of 
biodiversity from Asian perspective . 
Participation in the symposium is free. （First-come-first-served basis） 
Please apply to the secretariat (as below) by fax, e-mail or through the homepage 
of the museum.  
 
 Contact 
The Museum of Nature and Human Activities, Hyogo 
Tel: 079-559-2003  Fax:079-559-2033  E-mail: seminar@hitohaku.jp 
  
[HP address]   
http://hitohaku.jp/top/08event/simpo.html 
 

 


